
 
 

TO:   UASTP Project Occupants 
 

FROM:  Jacobs as Contract Operator 
 

DATE:  January 31, 2025 
 

RE:        Operations Advisory – Tree Trimming – Lot 9  
 

 

Please be advised that tree trimming will be conducted in Lot 9 on Friday 

January 31st, from 6:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  

During this time, a small section of parking in Lot 9 will be 

unavailable.  Barricades will be installed this evening, Thursday January 

30th.   

Work area highlighted in yellow: 

 



 

 

Please adhere to all posted parking restrictions, including "No Parking" 

signs. Site Security will be patrolling the area and enforcing compliance. 

Occupants are encouraged to plan their work schedules, routes, and 

alternate parking arrangements accordingly. 

For your safety, please be mindful of workers and equipment operating in 

the area. Pay attention to any areas blocked off with signs, cones, or 

barricades. 

Questions or Concerns: 

 

If you have any questions regarding this work, please do not hesitate to con-

tact Desiree Mata at OccupantServices@uastp.com. 

 

Stay Informed: 

 

For the latest updates on operational advisories, please visit our website at 

www.uastp.com. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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